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WOLF CREEK INDIAN VILLAGE TO HOST 4TH ANNUAL FAMILY DAY EVENT 

Celebrating 20 years 

 

Bastian, VA - Wolf Creek Indian Village will be celebrating the Native American culture with 

their annual Family Day Event. Many activities are planned throughout the day. The event will 

feature entertainment by the Native American drum group the Red Fire Singers. Flute player 

Larry Quesenberry will also perform. Visitors can walk through the village and enjoy many 

demonstrations of primitive skills, such as basket and pottery making. Flintknapper, Jeff Payne, 

will be on hand to demonstrate the making of arrowheads. Children's activities will include face 

painting, bracelet making, and make-a-bead/trade-a-bead. Local artisan vendors will be on hand 

with many handcrafted and one-of-a-kind items, such as jewelry, pottery, and moccasins. Local 

author Kim Headlee will also be available for book signing.  

  

 Family Day will be held on Saturday, June 4th at Wolf Creek Indian Village. The village 

will be open from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. with most of the event activities beginning at 10 a.m. and 

lasting to 4 p.m. Special event pricing of $7.00 per person for adults ages 18 and up, and  the 

pricing for children ages 5 to 17 is $5.00 per child. Children ages 4 and under are free. 

 

 "This event was created four years ago as a way to give locals visitors who have visited 

the village before an opportunity to come back and participate in something different from the 

tours we have available daily. Family Day has evolved to being an event that now has a little 

something for everyone in the family and appeals to those that are new visitors as well as those 

who are returning." explained Jaime Williams, General Manager at Wolf Creek. 

 

About Wolf Creek Indian Village & Museum 

 

 Wolf Creek Indian Village & Museum is based on the Brown-Johnston archeology site 

discovered in Bastian in 1970. Using the archeology map, the village has been reconstructed to 

give visitors a glimpse into the history of the village and its inhabitants. Opened in 1996, Wolf 

Creek is celebrating 20 years of bring the history of this site to visitors from all over the world. 

To learn more visit www.indianvillage.org or call us at 276-688-3438. 
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